
 

 

S.R. 106 (400 North) in Bountiful;  

800 West to Main Street  

 October 17, 2016 

TRAFFIC SHIFT UPDATE 

 

The roadway concrete reached strength earlier than anticipated and crews now plan to 

shift traffic onto the new concrete between 200 West to I-15 tomorrow night, 

Tuesday, October 18. 

 Expect flaggers and one-way traffic beginning as early as 9:00 p.m. 

 Area residents can expect an increase in nighttime noise and construction 
activity. 

Following the shift, construction activities will begin on the south side of 400 

North, including asphalt removal, roadway excavation, materials hauling and 

placement through November. 
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